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CONA special meeting – December 10 – Wed. 7:00 p.m. 
Guest speakers: Tom Greer – Airport manager & Jim Buckhorn - FAA representative 

his meeting is being held at the 
request of the new Airport 
manager, Tom Greer. He 

would like to get to know our residents 
and their concerns. Jim Buckhorn, 
manager of air traffic for the FAA will 
join Tom at the meeting. 
 Our association has had comments 
relayed to us since the plane crash on 
the Navy golf course a couple of 
months ago. We had a meeting with the 
Mayor and City Manager who then 
held a meeting with the FAA and the 
Airport concerning small aircraft over 

flights of our homes. Now they need 
to hear from you! 
 This brings to three the number of 
crashes near us in the last few years, 
Del Rey Oaks on Rosita, in front of 
Tarpey’s restaurant, and now this one 
on the Navy golf course. Whatever 
number of planes we can divert from 
over our homes will be a direct in-
crease in safety to residents. 
 Topics for the meeting will in-
clude: over flights of both small air-
craft and helicopters, development of 
the new northside, traffic impacts, a 

proposed 6 story auto showcase, airport 
noise impacts, and any others you may 
wish to discuss. 
 CONA has a new airport commit-
tee chairman, Peter Gustaitis. Pete will 
be monitoring the meetings at the air-
port and keep us aware of this changing 
situation. He will also be able to con-
vey the association and our member’s 
concerns to the Airport District. 
 Please make time for the meeting. 
We have set aside one full hour for 
questions and answers to be sure that 
everyone has an opportunity to speak. 

www.cona.info 
ur association web site is un-
dergoing a complete restora-
tion. We have a generous 

CONA volunteer, Louis Algaze, who 
has undertaken the task of remodeling 
and keeping our website current. We 
will have links to city agendas, the 

fairgrounds, airport and other agencies 
with whom we interact. 

Newsletters will be posted as they 
are written. We also will have a special 
section for current news. This will be 
the fastest way we can disseminate in-
formation to you. Many neighbors al-
ready distribute CONA emails to their 

neighbors who do not have computers. 
This will be very helpful, especially 
with our Neighborhood Watch Alerts. 

The renewed website should be 
available for your use before Christ-
mas. As you use it please contact us 
with your own ideas on what informa-
tion you can use. 

Airport road drainage construction! 
his delayed project is about to 
start! It was delayed because 
there was nowhere for the wa-

ter to go. It depended upon a new sys-
tem for N. Fremont Street. That is now 
under construction. The project is start-

ing at the Navy Lake and will work 
backward to Airport at Edinburgh. 
 Construction on Airport Road is 
slated to begin at the end of December 
and finish in the month of January. 
 The project is designed to reduce 
flooding on the lower sides of Edin-

burgh and Lerwick. There will be re-
duced flooding on N. Fremont at 
Ramona. A short section of drain will 
be installed on Lerwick diverting water 
to the Navy Lake.
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